
Secretary for Justice visits Central and Western District 

(with photos) 

********************************************** 

     The Secretary for Justice, Ms Teresa Cheng, SC, visited 

Central and Western District today (March 8) to meet with 

young people. 

  

     Accompanied by the District Officer (Central and 

Western), Mrs Susanne Wong, Ms Cheng visited King's 

College Old Boys' Association Primary School in Sheung 

Wan. She observed students taking part in science, 

technology, engineering and mathematics (STEM) learning 

activities. A special STEM education task force was set up in 

the school to encourage students to obtain more 

technology-related knowledge and improve their 

problem-solving skills. 

  

     Ms Cheng then proceeded to Sai Ying Pun Community 

Complex to meet with youths of the Central and Western 

District Youth Development Network. She chatted with 

them and listened to their views on community services and 

youth development.  

  

Ends/Friday, March 8, 2019  
 


